
Site Walk at 8 Bowers Road 3/21/16 for Groundhog Landscaping 
  
 
 
 
Attendees: 
 
Randy Chase, Dave Granese, John O'Connor, Charles Foote, Mark Flattes, Lori 
Davison, Mirjam Ijtsma, Frank Bartkiewicz, Jim MacEachern, Groundhog Landscaping 
team, Maureen Rose 
  
Time 6:10 pm  
 
Site walk started on the area known as the outdoor display area located at the back of 
the house. We then proceeded to walk to site with an explanation of each of the areas 
around the property. A review of the retention swale "pond" was held and there were no 
major concerns or questions regarding the flow and when the barrier and hay bales 
would be removed were addressed. Also discussed was the amount of trucks and type 
that the company had and what would be at the Derry site. As stated the amount of 
vehicles will vary based on where the work is but as a general number the company had 
approximately 30 vehicles, they are 6 taken home at night, 5 bigger trucks, 20 smaller 
truck "1 ton or less" these again will be between the 2 company sites. There will also be 
no gas stored on site and no vehicle repair other than normal maintenance; such as oil, 
windshield fluid, anti-freeze. We continued the walk and observed the back of the 
building where the overhang will go and there were no issues raised. We continued 
along the side where the addition would go and a question came up regarding the 
construction and location but no issues were brought up. We continued the walk and 
observed where all the paved area would be and no questions were asked. In 
conclusion the site walk went well and all questions appeared to be answered. 
  
Submitted by Jim MacEachern 3/22/16  
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